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Your Ref 13/01056/OUT

Dear Rebecca.

As a resident of Caversfield village for over 10 years I oppose the application made by Cala Homes for the development of 200 residential properties in the strongest possible terms. I have cited the following reasons as the basis for my opposition to this application.

         Significant increased risk of children being involved in accidents whilst walking to school during the busy rush hour traffic period.

         Single point of entry into the development located on junction and near to blind curve on Fringford Road.

         Road linking town is already inadequate for the daily volume of traffic.

         Increased risk of vehicle accidents at the hidden junction linking the Fringford Road to B4100

         No street lighting.

         Poorly maintained (narrow) pathways causing pedestrians to step into the road to avoid overhanging tree’s hedges etc.

I have very serious and genuine concerns about potential dangers this development may present to the residents of Caversfield and hope that the above points are given careful consideration as part of the evaluation process.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Amanda Wise

